
                

Summer term 2023 

3. 

 

We have completed another full school year and it has been super busy. As a School 

Council we have made lots of decisions throughout the year and allowed children’s voices 

to be heard. Since our last NEWSLETTER we have: 

 At the start of this last half term, we spoke to all the Parents of the new Reception 

class starting in September 2023 at the New Starter Meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 Had an update on the work on the school toilets – Work begins during the summer 

holidays and will be completed in time for when school reopens in September. 

 We have purchased playground equipment for each class to play with during lunch 

time and playtimes.  

 During the ‘hot weather spell’ we had an emergency meeting and Miss Daley asked 

what we thought was the best thing to do regarding school uniform. We had a vote 

and decided to wear our PE kits to school as a cooler option. See PING below. 

 

 We fixed the infant bin so that it can be used again. Thank you 

to our Governor and member of FOSJ PTA Mrs Caulfield 

(Jessica and Emeli’s mum) for replacing the inside of the bin. 

 

                                                                                         

 

 

 

We look forward to sharing our before and after photos of the KS1 

toilets on our return in September. Have a great Summer everyone 

from your School Council. 


